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July 12, 2018 

 
                                                       Information Letter no. 26-2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
the FIE has asked all Confederations to consult their member federations to find 
out whether they will participate at the FIE Congress in Paris (FRA), which will be 
organized on 8.12.2018.  
 
The FIE offers a subvention for the first delegate of your federation. To receive 
the subsidy you must send confirmation of participation in the FIE Congress 
directly to my e-mail address: js@fencing-efc.eu until 15.08.2018.  
 
Please be informed that only those federations who will confirm their 
participation until the established deadline will receive this financial support of 
the FIE.  
 
More details about the Congress in Paris you will receive from the FIE. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

                                                                                            Best regards, 
 

 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   

                         Secretary General 
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